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NYSNA is in solidarity with the people of Ukraine and the
Confederation of Free Trade Unions of Ukraine in calling for an immediate withdrawal of Russian
troops from Ukraine and a peaceful, diplomatic solution to this international crisis.

We are especially holding Ukrainian nurses and first responders in our thoughts and prayers—both
in Ukraine as more people are being injured, displaced and killed every day, and here in the U.S. for
our colleagues who fear for the safety of family and friends in their home country.
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